
From: Mary M  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 8:02 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill  
Cc: Godwin Chan ; doris.cheng@richmondhillca 
Subject: Objecting - Plan for Development of Buildings on Lots 37/38, Richmond Hill, 0 
Oneida Crescent 

Dear sir/madam, 

I am writing to express concern and object to the revised plan for development of high 
rise buildings on Lots 37 and 38 at '0 Oneida Crescent', File Numbers:  D01-19005 and 
D02-19023 

My Name is Concetta Marsilla, resident of 39 Oneida Crescent - Facing North. 

I am a disabled woman living in the building who cares to keep the unobstructed 
view.   I purchased the property believing town homes would be built in the empty plot of 
land and I care to keep my unobstructed view facing North! 

I would like to be contacted via this email address for any resident meetings. 

Regards, 

Mary for Concetta Marsilla 
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